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Opening for Members on Advisory Planning Commission 
 
The term of office for several members of the Advisory Planning Commission recently ended and the City now has 
openings for new members.  
 
At this time, the City will consider applications for new members for a two-year term (2016-2017). The function of 
the seven member APC is to advise Council on matters respecting land use and community planning referred to the 
Commission by Council or staff. Applicants with experience in land use planning, architectural design or related fields 
would be an asset, although this is not a prerequisite. Commission members are appointed pursuant to Section 898 
of the Local Government Act and serve without remuneration.  
 
Applications to serve on the APC will be accepted until March 11 and will then be referred to Council for 
consideration. Applications should be submitted to Blaine Russell, Director of Community Planning: 
 

Email  planning@parksville.ca 
In person 100 Jensen Avenue East 
Mail  PO Box 1390, Parksville V9P 2H3 

 
### 

 
For more information: 

Blain Russell, Director of Community Planning 
250 954-4673 
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